
From: David Mitchell <David.Mitchell@rockdalecountyga.gov> 
Date: February 14, 2022 at 9:50:05 AM EST 
To: davidg.thompson@co.walton.ga.us 
Cc: Elizabeth White <Elizabeth.White@rockdalecountyga.gov> 
Subject: MOU Fire Prevention & Safety Partnership 

  
Good morning Chairman Thompson: 
It was great speaking to you on last week regarding the Rockdale-Walton partnership for the Fire 
Prevention and Safety Trailor.  Please review the attached MOU letter, print on your Walton County 
letterhead, sign it, and forward a scanned copy to me as soon as possible.  Please note this initiative is of 
no cost to Walton County.  All we ask is that you be responsible for promoting the Fire Safety Trailor to 
your Fire and Rescue Department, and to  the youth and adults in your community. Feel free to call me if 
you have any questions. 
  
Regards,  
  

David N. Mitchell, Grants Manager 
Rockdale County, Department of Finance 
958 Milstead Avenue/Post Office Box 289 
Conyers, GA  30012 
770-278-7555 Main 
770-278-7560 Direct 
eMail:  David.Mitchell@RockdaleCountyGA.gov 
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